

May 10, 2012

Graham Family Foundation 544 61st St Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Graham Family Foundation:

On behalf of the Hunter College Foundation, thank you for your generous gift of \$7,500.00 received on March 29, 2012 to the Mother's Day Scholarship Fund in honor of Mrs. Olga Leichter Graham.

Since its inception in 2005, the Fund has provided scholarships to hundreds of students. Your gift will ensure that some of our most deserving students - many of whom are first-generation Americans and often the first in the family to attend college - have every opportunity to remain at Hunter and complete their education.

Thank you for supporting our mission and our students' ambitions.

Sincerely yours,

Daphne Halpern `

Interim Executive Director, Hunter College Foundation

According to IRS guidelines, your contribution is fully tax deductible; No goods or services were received.